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The first of two Plan Commission work sessions related to Phase 3 of the Comprehensive Plan
Update will be held on Thursday, January 18. At this work session, staff will provide a summary of
the community’s feedback regarding prioritization of the Draft Strategies. Staff will also review
various locations on the Draft Generalized Future Land Use Map where staff would like direction
from the Plan Commission on the land use recommendation.

This packet contains four documents:
1. A summary of community feedback regarding prioritization of the Draft Strategies.

2. Aspreadsheet with six potential changes to the Future Land Use Map. These changes were
included in the initial (April 2017) Draft of the Future Land Use Map, but did not generate
many (or any) public comments. Therefore, they were not highlighted for Plan Commission
review during the summer 2017 Plan Commission work sessions. Staff wanted to bring
these changes to the Plan Commission’s attention for potential discussion.

3. A spreadsheet with 15 potential changes to the Future Land Use Map. These potential
changes are the result of: 1) the recent adoption of Neighborhood Plans, and 2) continued
staff discussion regarding the Map recommendations, and 3) recent comments from the
community.

4. Reference materials related to the Generalized Future Land Use Map.

The Plan Commission work session on Tuesday, January 30 will focus on community feedback
regarding prioritizing growth in Madison.



